2025 Sno*Drift Service Area Notes

The paved lots at the Atlanta High School are off-limits to Service Crews and their
vehicles during Technical Inspection on Thursday and prior to load-in on Friday
afternoon.

The service area opens for load-in at 16:00 on Friday. Due to the school’s activity
schedule the parking lots are not available for load-in prior to 16:00. If you arrive
before 16:00 you will be turned away.

As the Friday Parc Exposé is in Lewiston and the Service Area is in Atlanta teams
should either drive their car to Lewiston from their hotel or plan to find an out of
the way spot in Lewiston to unload.

Teams should complete their load-in activities at the Atlanta Service Area no later
than 17:30. After this time the opportunity to maneuver large rigs will be limited.

Unused trailers may be parked across the street from the Atlanta Service Area.

Only vehicles with a completed Service Pass will be allowed in the Service Lot.
Service Passes are to be picked up and filled out by the Crew Chief when he
checks-in at the Senior Center.

Gas cans, fire extinguishers and other equipment in the refueling zone must have
the car number on them and cannot be left out overnight.
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